Kate Brown, Governor

Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone (503) 986-0900

A Fax (503) 986-0904
February)‘f, 2018 www.wrd.state.or.us
ROBERTSON FAMILY, LLC
STEPHEN ROBERTSON

1076 SE GARRISON VILLAGE WAY
COLLEGE PLACE, WA 99324

Reference: Transfer Application T-12788

The above referenced transfer application was withdrawn from the record of the Water
Resources Department on February 12, 2018, by Special Order Volume 107, Page 681 (copy
enclosed).

A refund in the amount of $1570.00 is being refunded and sent to Water Right Solutions, LLC.

The transfer application is no further force or effect.

If you have any questions related to the withdrawal of this transfer, you may contact the Transfer
and Conservation Section at 503-986-0890 or email Sarah.A.Henderson@oregon.gov .

Sincerely,
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Sarah Henderson
Transfer and Conservation Section

Vo Gregory M. Silbernagel, Watermaster Dist. # 5 (via email)
Bill Neve, Agent
Fiscal
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